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1st April 2025 

Re: Year 8 Non School Uniform Day – Friday 4th April 

Dear parent / carer, 

As you might be aware, as part of our Literacy Week celebrations, year 7 and year 8 were in competition 

with each other to win a non-school uniform day on the last day of term (Friday 4th April). I am happy to 

announce; year 8 has been titled the winners as they earnt more Accelerated Reader points. 

Congratulations year 8! 

All students, except those in year 8, are expected to be in full school uniform on Friday 4th April. Uniform 

infringements in year 7, 9, 10 and 11 would be dealt with following normal procedures. 

Year 8 should still wear appropriate clothing for school and would still be expected to bring their full PE kit 

if they have PE that day. 

Please be assured, there will be other opportunities in the future for other year groups to have a 

non-school uniform day. 

Congratulations again to year 8, and if you have any questions please feel free to contact Ms Rezaei. 

Your sincerely  

Ms Rezaei​
Learning Resource Coordinator 

 

 

 


